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FTSE/JSE INDEX PRODUCTS DELIVERY ON FRIDAY, 18 MARCH 2022 
 
The JSE and our Index Partner FTSE Russell will be applying some updates to the Index 

data products on Friday, 18 March 2022.   

 

As a result of the changes, this hotline serves to inform you that the production and 

dissemination of the FTSE/JSE End of Day Index data products (both fixed width and 

.csv formats) might be delayed.  

 

The updates planned to be done on 18 March 2022 are to apply measures to all systems 

not to treat the public holiday on Monday, 21 March 2022 as a business/trading day. 

 

FTSE/JSE would like to apologise in advance for the inconvenience these updates may 

cause. 

 
 

Market / Service: 

FTSE/JSE Indices Data Products  

 

Environment: 
Production 

 

 

Additional Information: 

If you have any queries about this 

announcement, please contact the Client 

Service Centre (CSC) on +27 11 520 7777 or 

e-mail customersupport@jse.co.za 

 

Issued By: 

Tshepo Modise 

Market Data Team 

Information Services Division 
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